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GOD ALWAYS HAS A PLAN  

òYou may ask me for anything in my name, and I will do it.ó John 14:14 

 

Hope all of you have/had a 

safe and wonderful July 4th.  

Sorry for the motorcycle.  Just 

ŎƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ǊŜǎƛǎǘΦ 

 



Each fall the hospital I donate items to holds a fall "Walk to 

Remember" at our local park.   It is always well attended and 

one of events that occurs during this is the sharing of the 

Remembrance Quilts.    There are 7 so far.  

At the walk I hand out blank muslin or cotton squares and 

the parent(s) decorate the square in memory of their child/

children.    I then assemble the quilt and it is displayed at the 

annual World Wide Candle -Lighting Service in Decem-

ber.   The families have told me how much the quilts mean to 

them and how working on their square helps in their grieving 

process.   Donations for the materials to make the quilt come 

from members of my 

church that supports 

our Threads of Love 

Chapter.  If you would 

like more information, 

you can email Carolyn at  

carvick56@yahoo.com 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Sent in by Carolyn Vickery 

UCC Bayberry Threads of Love 

Chapter in Liverpool NY 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our newest Chapters  

 
 

Kathy L McClelland of Blissbury, PA  

Lynda Semekla of North East, PA 

 

My doctor asked if any  

members of my family  

suffered from insanity. 

I told him "No, we all  

seem to rather enjoy it." 

Kindness is the  
language which  
the deaf can hear  
and the blind can 
see.   
   òMark Twainó  
 

Happy 10 year  

anniversary 

 

In June: 

Our Lady of Lourdes Threads of Love  

Anna Maria Trier of Louisville, KY  

 

In July: 

Peggyõs Threads of Love 

Nancy Young Dallas, TX       

             

In August:  

Jonathan David Wollerson Threads of 
Love 

Bonnie Barber of Walker, 
LA                            

Tiny Threads of Love 

Kelly Butler of Saginaw, TX    



To The Wonderful Women of NC Charlotte Threads of Love,  
 It has been slightly over a year since your service and ministry  
has touched my life. I am forever thankful for your dedication  
and love to share your talents as a gift for those who are most I 
n need of comfort. We lost our daughter on 4/8/2012. She was  
born premature, at 20 weeks, and just under 1 lb. Her spirit and  
the blessing of having but a few short moments with her on earth  
has been the single most impactful moment on our lives.  
The gown you made enabled us to bury our daughter clothed in love.  
 
 Thank you 

Rachel Jefferson 

We may not all receive  a thank you, but what you are doing is noticed.   

You are laying up treasures in Heaven. 


